
From: Lesley Groff <[REDACTED]>
Sent: Thursday, September 17, 2015 5:54 PM
To: Jeffrey Epstein; Karyna Shuliak
Subject: Hotel in St Barths that I found

I found a hotel in St Barths that is willing to let us put 50% down deposit and cancel up to Oct 1 with only a 5% penalty. The hotel would take \$5012 no= but we would cancel before Oct 1 (would cost us about \$250 to do this). Considering we have no letter of accommodation yet should I book this?

Sent from my iPhone=?xml version=.0" encoding=TF-8"?> <!DOCTYPE plist PUBLIC "-//Apple//DTD PLIST 1.0//EN" "http://www.apple.com/DTDs/PropertyList-1.0.dtd">

<plist version=.0">

<dict>

<key>conversation-id</key>

<integer>104226</integer>

<key>date-last-viewed</key>

<integer>0</integer>

<key>date-received</key>

<integer>1442512471</integer>

<key>flags</key>

<integer>8590195717</integer>

<key>gmail-label-ids</key>

<array>

<integer>6</integer>

<integer>2</integer>

</array>

<key>remote-id</key>

<string>543103</string>

</dict>

</plist>